

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are pleased to inform you of an exciting experience we have planned for the Year 2 children and their parents at the end of this half term.

On Wednesday 18th December we will be holding a Christmas event. Children are currently working on something special with Mr Holmes, which we will perform for parents/carers on this day.

We will also spend some time in the classrooms following the show where we will make some Christmas crafts. Please limit attendees to 2 per child. The afternoon will run 1:30 - 3:00pm, both the drama and the craft activities will take place during this time. Please note: if you are attending, please plan to stay for the duration of the event as we will not be able to dismiss parents early.

Children do not need to wear school uniform on this day.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Sarel & Mrs Strachan

Year 2 Teachers

Headteacher: Mrs S Moore
Assistant Headteacher: Mrs S Hawksley
Assistant Headteacher: Miss R Hyde

Sidmouth Primary School,

Sidmouth Street, Newland Avenue, Hull HU5 2JY

Telephone: 01482 441152

Email: admin@sidmouth.hull.sch.uk

Website: www.sidmouthprimaryschool.co.uk

Follow us: @sidmouthschool

















